
Dear Editor and authors, 

I appreciate the effort authors have done to acknowledge the review comments. In particular, adding data 

in fig. 8 and modifying the discussion gave more credibility in relevance of the study to regional water 

management. The revision has addressed well the minor changes requested. I found a couple of typos 

(p13r19, p20r2(table nro), p21r26&27. 

Thank you for the opportunity to review this interesting and carefully conducted scientific work! 


